W. D. HARTLEY ELEMENTARY
SAC MINUTES
5 OCTOBER 2024
MEDIA CENTER

CALL TO ORDER: The meeting was called to order at 3:15 p.m. by SAC Chair, Amber Kerly.

SAC BUSINESS:
	MINUTES: Lynn Pagano moved to accept the minutes of the October 1, 2024, meeting as presented.  Lisa Calvert seconded.
The minutes were approved unanimously.
	BUDGET: SAC Chair Amber Kerly reported that there are $13,301.06 in the SAC Budget.

PRINCIPAL’S REPORT:
	Principal Nikki Appelquist presented a funds request to pay for 1 of the required exams required for certification for a WDH teacher.  The 2nd  exam will be paid by the State of Florida if the 1st exam is passed.  
	Emily Davis voted to approve the request.  Lynn Pagano seconded the motion.  The fund request was approved unanimously.

COMMUNITY COMMENTS:
	Lisa Calvert, Youth Librarian at the SE Branch of the SJC Public Library spoke about the activities that are available at the SE Branch for students, including crafts, lego parties, financial games for older students, etc

OTHER BUSINESS:
	FALL FESTIVAL: SAC Chair gave a brief report about the Fall Festival (which this year replaced Trunk and Treat).  There was a good turnout, there were many booths.  Students had to “do” something in order to get the candy, a nice change from just going car to car.  The kids who attended loved playing the games.  There was also a silent auction.  Amber will give an update at the December meeting.
	PBIS STORE / HOLIDAY SHOP:  SAC Chair that there will be “Holiday Shop” for students to purchase items (for $1-2) for their family members.  She also said that Rev. Dow had reached out for more information as his congregation would like to donate to this activity.

Having no further items on the agenda, Emily Dixon moved to adjourn the meeting. Lynn Pagano seconded the motion.  The motion carried unanimously.  The meeting was adjourned at 3:34 p.m.  

Our next meeting will be held on December 3, 2024.

Respectfully submitted,

Linda Villadóniga, Secretary


